
Sand drifts

Dear Customer,

We regret to inform you that due to sand drifts on the route between Maasvlakte-Yangtzehaven, EMX can´t be 
accessed.

The clean-up work already started today but will apparently continue until tomorrow 16:00 hrs.

As a result of that, there will be delays in delivery and might lead to cancellations ex Rotterdam.

We will do everything possible to minimize the effects on your cargo due to the "force majeure" and thank you in 
advance for your understanding.

If you have any questions regarding specific containers/bookings, please do not hesitate to contact our customer 
service directly.

We will keep you informed as soon as we have more information available for you.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 11.05.2020


